Dear Residents, The State of Delaware has additional funds available for renters that have been impacted by COVID-19. 
Our staff have attached the forms needed in order to be considered! A few important comments on these forms: 
1) Forms must be filled out in their entirety. Required forms will be uploaded on the website for you to view. 
2) Forms and supporting documentation MUST be returned to us asap.... PLEASE REMEMBER TO ATTACH A COPY OF A STATE ISSUED ID FOR ALL ADULTS RESIDING IN THE PROPERTY! 
3) Forms and supporting documentation MUST be sent via email with all attachments in ONE email. Please send emails to the following address: apmleasingde@gmail.com 
4) Unfortunately our staff will not be able to help and/or assist you in filling out theses forms. 
5) Even if you apply for assistance.... RENT IS STILL DUE! On time! 
6) Please note that there is a form that your employer will need to sign! 
7) The following website can assist you in electronically signing these documents: https://smallpdf.com/sign-pdf 
8) Remember the faster and more organized that you send us this information the better chance of getting your documents accepted! 

The following excerpt has been copied and pasted below from an email yesterday evening from the state.... Please keep in mind funds are issued on a FIRST COME FIRST SERVE BASIS! "Assistance is available statewide for eligible renters and homeowners who have been impacted by COVID-19. The State of Delaware and New Castle County will contribute a combined $40 million in Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act funding to provide payments for qualified applications to both the rental and mortgage assistance programs. The Delaware Housing Assistance Program provides financial assistance for renters affected by COVID-19. Eligible households can now receive up to $5,000 in assistance, with payments made directly to the property owner." ***** PLEASE NOTE WE ALSO NEED A COPY OF EACH ADULTS DRIVERS LICENSE 
***** More information can be found on the states website: https://news.delaware.gov/2020/08/10/governor-carney-dsha-new-castle-county-announce-40-million-in-housing-assistance/ Thank You Management
